
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday  1 March  2019 

 We aim to be a positive, loving school where children are equipped to live well with Jesus Christ and with others. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2019 
Friday 8th  March 
• St Ives and Tehidy swimming 
Monday 11th March 
• Final payment date for Bath  

residential 
Wednesday 13th March 
• Scholastic Book Fair 
Friday 15th March 
• St Ives and Tehidy swimming 
Friday 22nd March 
• St Ives and Tehidy swimming 
Friday 29th March 
• St Ives and Tehidy swimming 
Monday 1st –Wednesday 3rd April 
• Year 4 to Beam House 
Friday 5th April 
• St Ives and Tehidy Swimming 
• School closes at 2pm for  

Easter 
Tuesday 23 April 
• Back to school for summer 

term 
Wednesday 24th—Friday 26th April 
• Y5 to Bath 
Monday 6th May 
• Bank Holiday 
• Final payment date for London  

residential 
Monday 20th May 
• Final payment date for  

Delaware 
Monday 27th—Friday 31st May 
• Half term 
Monday 3rd June  
• INSET DAY—school closed  
Monday 17th—Wed 19th June 
• Y6 to London 
Monday 1st—Wednesday 3rd July 
• Y3 to Delaware 
Wednesday 24th July 
• School closes at 2pm for the  

summer 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Welcome back to a new half term at St Uny CE Academy!  
 
Thank you to everyone who has donated money through non-
uniform and to those who have baked  
delicious cakes for our cake sale. I am  
incredibly proud of the efforts our School 
Council have gone to in order to raise 
money for their chosen charity 
‘ShelterBox’. A total of £315.20 was raised! 

 
Just a reminder that World Book Day is on 
Thursday 7th March. We would love the  
children to dress up as their favourite book 
characters for the day! Staff will also be 
dressed up to celebrate their love of books! 
 

We have had a few parents contact the 
school this week with regards to  
concerns over staying safe online.  
Aspire Academy Trust have launched a 
new e-safety web page which is  
designed to provide parents / carers 
support. We have also booked an  
e-safety workshop for parents / carers on Thursday 2nd May at 
2.15pm. It would be great to see as many of you there as possible! 
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1094/internet-safety 
 

As you may know, Red Nose Day 2019 is on  
Friday 15th March! We are currently working to 
decide what the school are going to do to raise 
money for Comic Relief.  Red noses will be on 
sale in the office from Monday 4th March and 
more information on our amazing fundraising 
will be announced soon! 

 
 
Please keep up to date on the latest news on our Facebook page 
https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/  
 
Have a lovely weekend,  
Mr Hoskins 



Attendance—our target for  
overall attendance is 96% 

Carn Brea 93.1% 

Tehidy 98.1% 

Poldark 96.7% 

Kynance 95.7% 

St Ives 94.6% 

Godrevy 97.3% 

Mousehole 96.8% 

Ding Dong 96.6% 

Wheal Dream 95.3% 

Whole School 96% 

Please remember to book lunches online.  You can book to the 
rest of the academic year if you like!   

Coose Trannack 2019 
Coose Trannack is a very popular cross country competition run 
by Trannack School each year – this year it will take place on 
Saturday 16th March. There are events for every single year 
group, from R to Y6. As it is held outside of school hours,  
parents need to accompany their own children to the event, but 
I am happy to coordinate a school entry. In the past we have 
won a trophy for our combined performance as a school, so 
everyone who enters is part of the St Uny team. Further details 
can be found at Trannack School website under the Coose  
Trannack button – have a look and see if you would like to be 
involved. If so, send £2.50 per child (a cheque made payable to 
FTS please) in an envelope marked with their name and year 
group to me and I will put an entry together. I will need your  
details and payment by Friday 8th March so that I can meet the  
deadline for entry.   Miss Hill 

We are having a special themed menu 
on Tuesday for St Piran’s day.  If you 
booked lunch for Tuesday 5th before 
the St Piran’s day menu was added, you 
will need to re-book as it will have  
deleted your previous booking.  Thank 
you! 

E-safety 
In an ever-changing digital world it's vital 
we stay informed of the latest 
apps, gaming and internet 
'challenge' trends such as facing our 
young people.  Take a look at the internet 
safety page on the main Aspire website 
at  http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/
esafety which provides links 
to recommended eSafety  
organisations and some of the latest  
guidance for download.  This page will be 
regularly updated as 
new advice emerges.  Thank you.  

Year 3 and Year 4 swimmers have been timed and the team selection 
has been made for the Gala on Tuesday 6th March.  We are delighted 
to announce the results below: 
 
Year 3 Boys —Jake, Toby D, Olly S, Reserve—Oscar S 
Year 3 Girls—Hollie, Lexie, Ruby, Reserve—Gracie C 
Year 4 Boys—Olly G, Oliver H, George T, Reserve—Ben 
Year 4 Girls—Willow, Amelia, Libby, Reserve—Sacha 
 
A letter with details of the Gala will be sent home tonight.  


